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th 

September 2019 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As part of our curriculum during Numeracy week, visits to the Money Museum in Edinburgh have been set 

up for some of our classes. 

S1 are due to visit on Monday 30
th

 September, we will be leaving school at 9am and returning at 

approximately 3pm, travelling by coach to Edinburgh. 

The EE2 which all parents/carers have recently been asked to complete for all day trips until the end of June, 

will cover this school outing. Please help your child fill in the attached code of conduct letter and return this 

to school tomorrow or Friday. 

A packed lunch has been ordered for your child, but pupils are welcome to bring their own packed lunch and 

a snack and a drink to be consumed at break time in the classroom at the museum. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Gallacher 

Class Teacher 

@CedarbankSchool 

 
 
 


